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BIG SIX TOWERS HAS RECENTLY 

EXPERIENCED AIRBAG THEFTS FROM 

AUTOMOBILES PARKED WITHIN THE 

CONFINES OF THE COMPLEX. 

 

DETECTIVES WITH THE NEW YORK CITY 

POLICE DEPARTMENT ARE INVESTIGATING 

THESE INCIDENTS. 

 

RESIDENTS ARE ENCOURAGED TO 

IMMEDIATELY CALL PUBLIC SAFETY AT 

718.335.8715 SHOULD SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY 

BE OBSERVED.
 


